
 

                                                                                                         17 November 2023 

                                                                                      Oriental Motor (Europa) GmbH 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our customers for their continued 

support. 

Due to the global economic situation we have to review our prices for all products. 

New prices will be valid from 2024, January 15th. 

Products affected: All products 

Date: Orders as of 15th January 2024 

We look forward to continuing the good cooperation with our customers. 

 


